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The examples above serve as a starting point for comparison. For differ-

ent types of beer, wine, or malt liquor, the alcohol content can vary 

greatly. Although the "standard" drink amounts are helpful for following 

health guidelines, they may not reflect customary serving sizes. In addi-

tion, while the alcohol concentrations listed are "typical," there is con-

siderable variability in alcohol content within each type of beverage. 


